
Dear Travell Parents/Guardians:

Summer is almost here! Medications for students may not be stored at school over the summer.
If your child has medication in the health office, kindly pick it up at the end of the day on the last
day of school June 22th at 12:45pm or on the following day, June 23rd.
Any medication not picked up for the summer will be discarded, including Epi-pens,
inhalers or “as needed” medications.

If you are unable to pick up your child’s medication during those times, please contact me prior
to 6/22 to set up an appointment to do so.

Have a wonderful, safe and healthy summer and I look forward to seeing you again in the fall!

Alexis Gillio BSN, RN
School Nurse
201.670.2760 x2
Agillio@ridgewood.k12.nj.us


